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This is to inform all concerned that the Systems Plus College Foundation (SPCF) - College
of Computing and Information Sciences (CCIS) shall provide technological assistance to jts
prospect partner school with a school website.

Attached is a letter from Mr. lan Brylle F. Nicdao, Head, ICT Development Unit, Systems
Plus College Foundation, for your reference and information.

LEILANI S. CUNANAN, CESO V|
Schools Division Superintende%tl

SGOD/ADMIN AIDE 10-05-18




SysTEMS PLUS (¢ )LLEGE FOUNDATION
COLLEGE OF COMPUTING AND INFORMATION SCIENCES
INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY DEVELOPMENT UNIT

Ms. Leiizni S. Cunanan, CESO Vi
Schools Division Superintenderit
Dwasion of City Schools, Angeles City

Dear Madam:
Greetings from Systems Plus College Foundation (SPCF) - College of Computing and Information Sciences (CCIs)t

We are pleased to inform you that CCIS in coordination with its ICT Development Unit is pioneering its partnership

program with senior high schools in the city of Angeles.

This project aims 1o provide technological assistance to its prospect pariner schocls with a school website, a
virtual place where members of the school community meet. The objective of this project is 1o introduce the

usage of ICT in the modern school environment similar to most colleges and universities that have their own

websie.

It is in this regard that we would like to seek endorsement from your good office for the success of this

undertaking. Your usual support will be of great help in the accomplishment of the organization's goals as well

as in the uplifting of the ICT education within the region.

Thank you very much and hoping for your positive response.

Sincerely,

=ICT Development Unit

Dr) NDayrit
Dean, College of Compuiing and Information Sciences

Noted by:

Dr._Edgar Galang

ce President for\Academics and Research



